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Dates for your Diary 
 

 
Wednesday 19th October 

Individual & Sibling 

Photographs 

Deadline for Years 5&6 

Bikeability Permission Forms 

 
Thursday 20th October  

EYFS & Year 1 Vision Screening 

Sustrans Bike Training - Years 

1&2 

 
Friday 21st October 

Sustrans Bike Training – Years 

1&2 

 
24th – 31st October 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Monday 31st October 

Deadline for 2023 Secondary 

Applications 

 
Thursday 24th November 

Years 3&4 Ukulele Workshop 

 
Wednesday 30th November 

Reception & Year 6 Height & 

Weight Screening 

 
Tuesday 20th December 

Last Day of Autumn Term 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 17th October 2022 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins   Skylarks          Oscar                   

Wrens    Swallows         Toby               

Puffins   Kobimdi Swifts               Lewis            

Cuckoos  Rodrigo Doves              Jake                       

Nightingales Penelope Owls                Olivia              

   Ravens            Martha                    

Latest News! 

 
It has been a wonderful 

first half term at Nene 

Valley. The children have 

been engaged in a range 

of exciting learning 

experiences and there is a 

buzz of energy around the 

school. 
 

It was lovely to see so 

many parents at last 

week’s parent 

consultations. There were 

lots of smiles and positive 

feedback parents, staff 

and the children.  

 

Enjoy a restful half term 

break. If any families are 

facing difficulty, please 

inform the school and we 

will try our best to support 

where we can.  

Parking at school 

 
 

Please ensure that if you 

have to drive to school for 

pick up or drop off you are 

parking sensibly and NOT on 

the double yellow lines 

outside of the school. This is a 

danger to parents/carers 

and children.  

 

I thank you in advance for 

your co-operation with this. 
ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.45% 

Wrens  92.17% 

Puffins   94.67% 

Cuckoos  96.33% 

Nightingales 94.33% 

Skylarks 98.06% 

Swallows 97.67% 

Swifts 99.33% 

Doves 97.74% 

Owls 92.67% 

Ravens 97.42% 
 

School 96.10% 
 

 

Reminders: 

 
• School photos are taking 

place this week on 

Wednesday 19th October. We 

will be using ‘Tempest’ again 

this year. They have put 

together a range of 

affordable package options.  


